


Nebraska Child Abuse Prevention Fund Board
April 21, 2020 
Zoom Meeting Minutes 

Members Participating 
Shelly McQuillan, Lisa Knoche, Emily Kluver, Sara Morgan, Paul Nelson, Mary Beth Hanus, Jill Chance, David Hansen 

Staff participating: Betty Medinger, Kathy Stokes, Nathan Busch 

York PCIT Grant Application.  Nathan walked board members through the grant application from York, which was revised in response their requests, especially regarding the budget.  Discussion about the PCIT space and progress followed. Motion was made and seconded to approve the request for $16,177. The motion was unanimously approved. 

Auburn Community Café Grant Application. Kathy noted a few main items in the application, noting the Café team’s enthusiasm to begin their third year. Brief discussion of the incentives and other topics followed. Motion was made and seconded to approve the request for $9,325. The motion was unanimously approved.

Lincoln Community Café Grant Application. Board members commended the breadth of community partners and accomplishments and asked about the Graduate Student position.  Kathy noted the parent host’s leadership as the base for sustainment and potential growth in Lincoln as well as for capacity building in other communities. Motion was made and seconded to approve the request for $40,000. The motion was unanimously approved. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:05 p.m. 
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